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	Organization
	International Students Programming Board

	2008-2010 Allocation
	$1.90

	2010-2012 Request
	$2.04

	Appropriations Recommendation
	$2.04


Rationale of the Committee
The International Students Programming Board is a funding board that seeks to provide programmatic support for the approximately 230 international-oriented student groups on campus. The Appropriations Committee recommends funding ISPB $2.04 for the 2010-2012 By-Line Funding Cycle. The Committee felt that ISPB deserved full funding for its programming and also supported both ISPB's proposed increases: to raise the funding cap to $500 and also to the increase number of groups ISPB intends to fund. However, the Committee cautions ISPB to be careful about these increases and does not want ISPB to find itself with no funding money left over midway through the spring semester. The Committee also commended ISPB for their efficiency in internal spending, dedicating the vast majority of their SAF allocation to funding programming. Committee members felt that ISPB's "Bonding Dinners" were an appropriate use of limited funds, but agreed with ISPB's reduction in their scope and felt that limiting the dinners to at most once per semester was appropriate. Committee members also felt that ISPB should not fund events with a primarily socially-orientated nature, such as bowling (though this was only one event last year).

Vote Totals
The Committee votes down, from the highest number proposed to the lowest, to give the group the advantage. The vote totals from the Committee were as follows:
	Amount
	Vote

	$2.04
	11-0-1


Respectfully submitted, 

Christopher Basil
Vice President for Finance
